
 

PARISH BOUNDARY REVIEW- SOLIHULL MBC CONSULTATION ON DRAFT PROPOSALS 

Summary of the questions on which Solihull Council now welcome comment- (you can cut this page 

out after responding to the questions and send/e-mail to the address shown below):- 

The deadline for responses is 15 April 2018.  

Proposal 1: The Council proposes to extend the Hampton in Arden Parish Council boundary to 

incorporate polling district BH07, creating two wards within the Parish and fixing the ward boundary 

along Friday Lane and Catherine de Barnes Lane.  

Do you agree with Proposal 1? Yes/No 

Additional comments………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Proposal 2: The Council proposes to retain the current name of Hampton in Arden Parish Council and 

to name the two wards Catherine de Barnes Ward and Hampton in Arden Ward.  

Do you agree with Proposal 2?  Yes/No 

Additional comments …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Proposal 3: The Council proposes to increase the number of parish councillors from 9 to 12 to 

represent a Hampton in Arden Ward and a Catherine de Barnes Ward with the following ratio: 

• Hampton in Arden Ward  : Electorate 1,478 with 8 Parish Councillors 

• Catherine de Barnes Ward  Electorate 724  with 4 Parish Councillors 

Do you agree with Proposal 3?  Yes/No  

Additional 

comments……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

.………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

How to Respond 

Comments/responses should be submitted to the Democratic Services Section of the Solihull MBC’s 

Resources Directorate.  They can be submitted either by letter or e-mail, or by using the online reply 

form on the Solihull MBC website (www.solihull.gov.uk/cgr/hamptoninarden).  All views submitted 

will be taken into consideration.  You can send your comments to: 

• Matthew Rossi, Electoral Services Manager, Solihull MBC, Council House, Manor Square, Solihull 

B91 9QS; 

• email them to matthew.rossi@solihull.gov.uk 

• telephone - 0121 704 8303 

Name:-……………………………………………………………… Address………………………………………………………………  

mailto:matthew.rossi@solihull.gov.uk

